Caribbean American Carnival Association of Boston

August 4 at 6:18pm -

For Immediate Release Media Contact: Mary-dith Tuitt m.e.l.tuitt@gmail.com 617-340-9517

Registration for Boston J'ouvert and Carnival Caribbean American Carnival Association of Boston, Inc.

BOSTON, MA, August 4, 2015— Caribbean American Carnival Association of Boston, Inc. would like to inform all bandleaders, J'ouvert groups, vendors, floats, walking groups, sound trucks, DJ's and participants of both J'ouvert and Carnival that if you did not receive a registration from CACAB at last week Thursday's meeting you must make sure that you do so this Thursday August 6, 2015 at 7PM at Unity Sports and Cultural Center 10 Dunbar Avenue Dorchester.

CACAB Registration forms must be filled out and payment turned in this Thursday for you to participate in either J'ouvert or Carnival.

It has been brought to the attention of the members of Caribbean American Carnival Association of Boston, Inc. that someone has been distributing registration forms. We are sending this out as a notification to everyone that if you did not receive the form from CACAB and do not attend this Thursday to finalize registration with CACAB you are not registered. All participants of J'ouvert and Carnival must complete registration and pull a placement number Thursday August 6, 2015 at Unity with CACAB to be registered and to have permits to either event.

If you have received any registration forms from anyone other than CACAB it is not valid for J'ouvert 2015 or Carnival 2015.

###